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Message from Ms Martin 

Ms Martin Writes: 

I want to thank all staff, parents and carers for their donations and wonderful messages of 

encouragement and support. Also the children. I was a bit concerned about their reaction but, once 

more, they have surprised me. Some little ones were telling me yesterday how much they like my 

hair, another girl went home telling mum "how awesome Miss Martin looks" and a Y6 girl told me he 

was proud to be with me because I was very brave. 

Overwhelming response from the amazing SEC community. 

It was great to have you all in the Avenue. 

Ms Martin has managed to raise over £1200 for Cancer Research. 

Father Michael 

Father Michael wishes to extend his congratulations to the children taking part in their First Holy 

Communion preparation. At the first Mass with their parents Father Michael was impressed with the 

way they concentrated and participated and wanted me to share this with you all and the wider 

community. 

Well done children., 

Children's Liturgy at 10:30 Mass 

Father John wanted to let you know that this Sunday, 16th January, there will be a children's liturgy 

group during the 10:30 mass and we encourage as many children to attend this as possible. 

If you are at the 10:30 Mass at Holy Spirit please go along and join in. 

The Briars 

Well done to Year 6 who took part in the residential at The Briars. This is the first residential that 

they have been able to take part in due to the various lockdowns. They did really well and 

participated fully in all the activities including group workshops, morning and night prayer, Mass, a 

huge walk in the countryside, outside games, meals shared together and even a disco. 



The staff were lacking in sleep but had a wonderful time with all the children. 

COVID Update 

As you will be aware we have sent out a warn and inform letter letting you know that we have a 

number of cases in year 6.  

I am also isolating, fingers crossed I will be able to return on January the 19th, but I am keeping up to 

date via teams. 

I can't wait to see you all. 

Attendance 

FOUNDATION  96.3% 

YEAR 1              97.4% 

YEAR 2              96.0% 

YEAR 3              97.2% 

YEAR 4              98.1% 

YEAR 5              94.5% 

YEAR 6              95.5% 

Your support with ensuring all children have a good level of attendance is wonderful. Please 

remember that excellent attendance leads to amazing achievements. This week we have achieved 

96.4% attendance as a whole school. Our Year 4’s are overall attendance winners with 98.1%. We 

take pride in our attendance at SEC and want to share this with you.  

Looking Ahead 

• 15.01.22 - First Admissions Closing Day 

• 16.01.22 - 10:30 Children's Liturgy Group at Holy Spirit 

• 18.01.22 - Talent Show 


